



B. M. ROSS AND ASSOCIATES LIMITED Engineers and Planners
62 North Street, Goderich, ON N7A 2T4
p. (519) 524-2641 ● f. (519) 524-4403

## Septic Program Summary - 2024

Month	Regular Inspections	New/Replacement
		Inspections (Part 8)
January	0	5
February	0	0
March	0	4
April	7	1
May	73	2
June	81	2
July		
August		
September		
TOTAL	161	14

<sup>\*</sup>includes completed and currently scheduled appointments to the last day of June

The Huron Kinloss Community Septic program began conducting inspections in the last week of April. B.M. Ross prepared and sent out total of 398 letters to landowners due for a 2024 inspection (permanent residences, WHPA's & seasonal residences\*).

In June, 104 letters were sent to "Past Due" landowners who did not have an inspection in Cycle 2 (2014-2022) or did not respond to requests in 2023. Most booked appointments from this list is when occurs a property changes ownership and the new owner is sees the value in participating in the program.

Phone calls were conducted at the beginning of June as a reminder to permanent residents & WHPA property owners to book an inspection appointment. Similar calls were made to seasonal property owners mid-June. Often this results in booking an appointment or answering/clarifying details that the landowner has regarding the program. Our inspector will visit those properties which we do not have a current phone number for and leave a doorknocker as a reminder that they have yet to book an appointment. Reminder phone calls for the past due landowners will begin in July.

<sup>\*</sup>Permanent residence – property owners with a mailing address the same as property address

WHPA – properties located within Wellhead Protection Area, these properties received inspections every 5 years

Seasonal residence – property owners with a mailing address that is not the same as the property location